Skorup, Jarrett

From: Edlin, Karen (DEQ) <EDLINK@michigan.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 9:23 AM

To: Skorup, Jarrett

Subject: RE: 3064-16 Cost Estimate

Good morning Jarrett,

We are still intending to fill your request; if however, upon reviewing the below referenced sites you feel that your
questions have been answered, please let us know by June 30, 2016, and we will refund your good faith deposit.

Karen

----- Original Message-----

From: Skorup, Jarrett [mailto:Skorup@mackinac.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:48 PM

To: DEQFOIA

Cc: Edlin, Karen (DEQ)

Subject: RE: 3064-16 Cost Estimate

Karen,
| saw the document dump of a lot of emails. For our request asking for emails and where employees were transferred,

do you consider the request fulfilled based on that information or are we still on track for July 297

Jarrett Skorup
Mackinac Center

From: DEQFOIA [DEQFOIA@michigan.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 11:50 AM

To: Skorup, Jarrett

Subject: RE: 3064-16 Cost Estimate

We are working expeditiously to fill all FOIA requests and are hopeful that we can provide responsive records to you in
advance of July 29.

In the interim, we would like to share information on several internet sites which contain records and helpful resources
pertaining to the Flint water situation.

* Taking Action on Flint Water
www.michigan.gov/flintwater<http://www.michigan.gov/flintwater>

* Governor Rick Snyder Document release
www.michizan.gov/snyder/0,4668,7-277-57577 57657-376716--,00.htmi<http://www.michigan.gov/snyder/0,4668,7-

277-57577 57657-376716--,00.html>

* DEQ Reports to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
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